
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

WQAD News  

[Station Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear WQAD Team, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on 

your weather-related programming, which I have been following for some 

time now. 

Firstly, I want to commend the accuracy and reliability of your weather 

forecasts. The detailed reports and timely updates have been invaluable 

during inclement weather events. Your meteorologists provide clear 

explanations that are easy to understand, making it easier for viewers to 

prepare and respond to changing conditions. 

However, I would like to suggest that you increase the frequency of 

severe weather alerts during critical events. While I appreciate the 

updates, I feel that additional coverage would help keep the community 

better informed.  

Additionally, it would be beneficial to see more interactive features, 

such as viewer-submitted weather photos or localized weather impacts in 

specific neighborhoods. This could engage your audience even further and 

provide a more comprehensive view of our region's weather. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication in keeping our community 

informed. I look forward to seeing how your programming continues to 

evolve. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Phone Number] 


